
 

 

To 

  

Sir/Mam, 

 

Sub: Increase in Volume - reg. 

Reference: mail dated November 08, 2024  

 

This is in reference to the above captioned mail on the “Price / Volume behaviour in our scrip”. Pursuant 

to the same, we would like to provide the below clarification: 

 

1. Our Company listed in Equity segment on April 18, 2023, with the NSE & BSE.  

 

2. Since our listing, we have always been communicating/disseminating/publishing to the 

exchanges about all the events, information etc., from time to time that have a bearing on the 

operation/performance of the company which include all price sensitive information under 

regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and under other applicable regulations. 

 

3. We recently published our quarterly results (Q2 FY25), including investor presentation and 

press release in compliance with the regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of 

India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and under other 

applicable regulations including amendments (if any).  

 

4. We confirm that there is/are no pending information / announcement which in our opinion may 

have a bearing on the Price / Volume behavior in our scrip. 
 

Requesting to take the same on your record.  

Yours sincerely, 

For AVALON TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED  

 

 

Name of the Person:  Dr. V. Rajesh 

Designation: Company Secretary 

Membership Number: F9213 

Date: November 08, 2024 

The Manager  

Listing Centre Department  

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited   

Corporate Relationship Department 

PJ Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 
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